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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 78TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 19, 2003

TO: Honorable Kenny Marchant, Chair, House Committee on State Affairs 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB2081 by McReynolds (Relating to an exemption from The Texas Engineering Practice 
Act for certain public works.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill states that if a public work that involves structural, electrical, or mechanical engineering, and 
has a contemplated expense for the completed project of $20,000 or less, is exempt from The Texas 
Engineering Practice Act.  The Board of Professional Engineers indicates the provisions of this bill 
could be implemented within current resources.

The bill would take effect June 1, 2003 upon receiving a two-thirds majority vote in both houses; 
otherwise, the bill would take effect September 1, 2003.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 460 Texas Board Of Professional Engineers
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